BALENCEA

ST KiLDA ROAD MELBOURNE

Andrew Gowan. July 26" 2018
Best Practice Lighting.

Dear Andrew,

The Committee of Management and the Building Management of Balencea would like to acknowledge
and thank you for your assistance during our recent planned power outage.

The battery powered temporary lighting you were able to deliver at short notice and at no charge was
extremely helpful providing emergency lighting to our darkened hallways and stairwells, making it much
safer for our residents during the 8 hour blackout. This spirit of cooperation has reinforced why Best
Practice Lighting is our longstanding supplier of choice and valued partner for all our lighting needs.

Kind Regards,

HJ7—
Harry Bayer

Balencea Building Manager



